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February 15, 2019

Mr. Charles F. Gruber, Chairman
Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square

Suite 12

Bay Minette, AL 36507

Dear Mr. Gruber,

We have been in contact with Highway Department concerning
work that needs to be done on Flowers Road off of Hwy 90 east of
the Beach Express Road. The Baldwin County Board of Education
purchased and operates a warehouse down Flowers Road, The road
is one lane and doesn’t allow for traffic to pass without having to
pull off the road. It also is a traffic hazard if someone is trying to
turn in when someone is pulling on to Hwy 90. The County’s
Highway Department has provided estimates on materials to widen
the road to 18ft. to allow for 2 way traffic as well as address some
drainage issues. We would appreciate it if the commission will
consider contributing the county’s equipment and labor to come on
site and do the work. The Board will pay for all material. The
Highway Department’s estimate for materials is $12,515.50..

If you need any further information, please contact Tom Waters,
Business Operations and Purchasing Manager, via e-mail at
twaters@bcbe.org or by phone at 251-580-1913. Thanks for all the
commission does for the Baldwin County School System.

Sincerely,

T

Eddie Tyler
Superintende

Baldwin County Board of Education

CE: John Wilson, CFO
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